
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
29th March 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
The week commencing Monday 13th May, your child will be taking part in the National SATs tests.  
They will be tested in Reading, Maths, Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar.  The tests will take 
place each morning.  It is essential that your child attends every day.  If they are poorly, please send 
them in and we will find a separate room to complete the test before sending them home.  Any 
uncompleted tests will result in a score of zero.  This is the timetable for the week: 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

At the end of next week, we will be sending home personalised Easter Activity Packs that will help 
the children to practice the fundamental skills required during SATs week.  Each day there will be 
an expectation that children complete a short activity in arithmetic, reading and SPAG.  These 
resources will need to be brought back in to school after Easter and will feed into the learning on the 
subsequent weeks. 
 
We will be providing a SATs breakfast club (free of charge), so that your child is prepared for the 
day.  We will start the club on the Wednesday prior to SATs week, so that the children can get used 
to coming into school a little earlier, to relax and talk amongst friends before starting their day.  The 
SATs breakfast club will be run on the following days:  Wednesday 8th May, Thursday 9th, Friday 
10th, Monday 13th, Tuesday 14th, Wednesday 15th, Thursday 16th May.  There will be toast and a 
drink available each day.  Please ensure that your child is in School by 8.35 am. 
 
During the Easter Break we are inviting the children to come in over 2 mornings.  They will be able 
to go through any of the activities they may need help with and receive further support required from 
the staff available.  The mornings will take place from 9.00 am – 12.00 noon on Monday 8th April 
and Monday 15th April.  Breakfast and a mid-morning snack will also be made available for the 
children.  We hope that as many of the children as possible can make it in.  
 
Look out for further letters regarding the Year 6 end of year events and celebrations.  As always, 
many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Watson 
Class Teacher 

Date Subject Test paper 

Monday 13th May English: Grammar, 
Punctuation and Spelling  
 

2 papers:  
Spelling 
Punctuation and Grammar 
(including  vocabulary)  

Tuesday 14th May English: Reading 1 paper 

Wednesday 15th May Mathematics 2 papers: 
Arithmetic 
Mathematical reasoning 

Thursday 16th May Mathematics 1 paper: Mathematical reasoning 


